
Yvonne Benson 
 

I am writing you to urge you to ban scrubbers used by cruise ships and stop dumping in our ocean's.
We need the sea life and water to maintain an echo balance in this world. Please consider what the
effect will be on this generation but also other generations to come. We all know that without
protecting our precious water resources it could mean the end of life. Please keep our oceans and
sea life protected. Do not let big companies rule your decisions!!

Sincerely, Yvonne Benson


